Dear Growing Place Families,
                              
                                               WELCOME!

I hope all of you are having a wonderful summer!  We are very excited to meet our new families, and to see our returning families!  

First day of school information

  1. Park on west side of building
  2. Enter by the Growing Place Frog sign
  3. The doors open at 8:55 am
  4. You will be given 2 security badges (If you need additional badges, please let us Know.)
  5.The badges must be worn during pick up and drop off times.
  6.  There will be staff at the check in table to assist
 
 Sign in on the tablets, or you may scan the QR code (you must download the Child Pilot app to scan).
 
The 2024-2025 school year calendar

The calendar is on the Growing Place website under Registration and forms. You will also find a list of upcoming events. 
A calendar was also sent out via Child Pilot

 Some important dates

2. Meet the Teacher/Parent Teacher Orientation
Tuesday, September 3rd between 9 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. the teachers will be sending out information for time slots.
For new families: if you have not submitted an original birth certificate please bring it to the Parent orientation.

3. First Days of School
MWF classes - Wednesday, September 4th
TT & TWT classes - Thursday, September 5th
Please send your child a backpack and extra change of clothes, socks, and shoes labeled with your child's name.  Water bottles are not necessary, they also cannot be used in the classroom.  Water is always available in the classrooms. 


